

Unit 2 Test

Listening

1  04 Listen to Lucy and Dan. Choose the correct answers. (10 marks)

- There's a small _____ in the cinema.
a café b shop c restaurant
- There's a big sports centre _____.
a 20 kilometres from the town
b next to the swimming pool
c opposite the bus station
- There's a big park _____ the supermarket.
a opposite b near c next to
- There's a _____ in the park.
a tennis club b café c restaurant
- There are _____ cafés in the town.
a a lot of b eight c no

Vocabulary

2 Complete the sentences. Use the plural forms of the words in the box. (10 marks)

city woman child family person

- About 21 million _____ live in Mexico City.
- Sydney and Adelaide are _____ in Australia.
- This new tennis club isn't for men – it's for _____.
- There are 30 _____ in my class.
- This big car is great for _____.

3 What shops are the objects from? (10 marks)

- dog → _____.
- rice → _____.
- tennis racket → _____.
- Aspirin → _____.
- shoes → _____.
- T-shirt → _____.
- games console → _____.
- newspaper → _____.
- book → _____.
- laptop → _____.

Language focus

4 Complete the sentences with *There is* or *There are* and *a*, *some* or *any*. (12 marks)

There aren't any shoe shops. (✗)

- _____ children. (✓)
- _____ museum. (✗)
- _____ famous people. (✗)
- _____ big park. (✓)
- _____ computers. (✗)
- _____ school. (✓)

5 Reorder the words and write sentences. (6 marks)

isn't / shoe shop / a / the / airport / in / there

There isn't a shoe shop in the airport.

1 great / museum / there's / York / in / a

2 any / near / aren't / here / there / cafés

3 also / there's / church / old / an

6 Reorder the words and write questions. (6 marks)

there / bus station / this / is / a / town / in

Is there a bus station in this town?

1 many / Spanish / there / how / restaurants / are

2 near / there / school / is / a / park / the

3 people / any / café / are / there / the / in

7 Write the questions and short answers. (8 marks)

Are there any clothes shops? (✗)

No, there aren't.

1 _____ cinema? (✓)

2 _____ good cafés? (✓)

3 _____ pet shop near here? (✗)

4 _____ restaurants? (✗)

Unit 2 Test (★★★)

8 Write sentences about the pictures. (8 marks)

The rabbit is opposite the boy.

1 _____

2 _____

3 _____

4 _____



Reading

9 Read the text. Then answer the questions. (10 marks)

My city: Aberdeen

I'm Tom and I live in Aberdeen. It's a really big city in the north of Scotland. It's 190 kilometres north of the capital city, Edinburgh. 200,000 people live in Aberdeen.

There are some interesting, old buildings and museums. The music hall is beautiful – it's nearly 200 years old. There are many concerts there.

There are also some nice parks. My favourite is a park called Johnston Gardens. There's a small river and a waterfall. There are also many beautiful flowers there.

Union Street is a long, busy street with many shops. There are also some great shops on the small streets near Union Street. My favourite café is on Belmont Street – it's next to a music shop. The café is called *The Beautiful Mountain*. The chocolate cake is great!

Sport is popular in Aberdeen and there are many sports centres. My sports centre is opposite the beach. There's a small swimming pool for families. There are also football and basketball classes there.

1 Where is Aberdeen?

2 What is 200 years old?

3 What is Tom's favourite park?

4 What and where is *The Beautiful Mountain*?

5 Where is Tom's sports centre?

Communication

10 Complete the dialogue. (10 marks)

A (1) _____ me.

B Yes.

A Is there a tourist office (2) _____ here?

B Yes, There's one on Silver Street.

A Is it on this (3) _____?

B Erm, yes, it's here. It's (4) _____ to the Chinese restaurant.

A Great. Thanks very much.

B You're (5) _____.

Writing

11 Write about your city, town or village. Where is it? Is it near the capital city? Write about the interesting places, the shops and about the sports that people play. (10 marks)